6/12/12    326 Auburn St

MR. MARTELL:

I AM WRITING WITH AN UPDATE ON MY PROPERTY AT 326 AUBURN ST.
AS YOU KNOW THERE ARE 2 VIOLATION REPORTS ON THESE BUILDINGS FROM RECENT INSPECTIONS.
ON THE FIRST REPORT THERE WERE 3 ITEMS TO TAKE CARE OF. WE HAVE RESOLVED TWO OF THE ITEMS BUT THE THIRD ITEM WAS TO INSTALL FIRE DOORS IN THE TWO LAUNDRY ROOMS WHICH HAS NOT BEEN COMPLETED. WE HAD TO ORDER THE DOORS FOR THIS ITEM AND WILL HAVE THEM INSTALLED BY THE END OF JUNE.
THE SECOND INSPECTION REQUIRES MONITORING OF THE ALARM SYSTEM IN BOTH BUILDINGS. I HAVE MET WITH BOTH CUNNINGHAM SECURITY AND EASTERN FIRE SERVICES TO GET ESTIMATES ON THE COST AND TO GET PLANS ON HOW TO MEET THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE VIOLATION. BOTH COMPANIES ARE PREPARING PLANS AND ESTIMATES FOR THIS JOB. I WILL NOT KNOW A DATE UNTIL THEY GET BACK TO ME AND REACH AN AGREEMENT. I WILL LET YOU KNOW AS SOON AS THAT HAPPENS AND THEN ARRANGE TO GET THE WORK COMPLETED. 

THANK YOU: GARY A. SIDELINGER
